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39 BROADWAY, SUITE 2020 
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INFO@REGISTER-VU.COM 

20 NOVEMBER 2024

Change in Ship Security Alert Contact Information 

The Maritimer Administrator of Vanuatu International Shipping Registry (VISR) will only accept 
the following email addresses for Ship Security Alerts:

SHIPSECURITY@REGISTER-VU.COM
INFO@REGISTER-VU.COM

This change is due to Vanuatu Logistics and Administrative Services Limited is now the new 
management company and the Maritime Administrator of VISR.

We kindly request that all email addresses be updated before/or first radio survey.

 Applicable to: This FLEET SAFETY LETTER should be brought to the attention of ship-owners, 
ship managers, operators, Masters of Vanuatu-registered ships and Recognized Organizations 

20 NOVEMBER 2024 

_________________________________________ 
Berke Ayazli 
by the direction of the 
Assistant Commissioner of Maritime 
Affairs The Republic of Vanuatu

FLEET SAFETY LETTER 112024.GEN
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